
Goodbye ILLiad, Hello Tipasa! 

Mabee Library is now using a new Interlibrary Loan system called Tipasa. 
You will be able to access your ILL articles on the old system (ILLiad) until 
July 15th by logging on to ILLiad. 

You can also download your request history for future reference. 
Unfortunately, we were unable to migrate your ILL request history from 
ILLiad to Tipasa. 

To begin using the new system, Tipasa, login here with your Washburn 
email address and password. 

Contact Us: 
Mabee Library Interlibrary Loan Department (Andrea Leon) 
Phone: (785) 670-1489 
FAX: (785) 670-3222 
Email: mabeeill@washburn.edu 

 

  

https://washburn.illiad.oclc.org/illiad/logon.html
https://washburnuniversity.account.worldcat.org/profile
mailto:%20mabeeill@washburn.edu

